

### Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change

1 message

KnowWho Automail (automail@knowwho.com) On Behalf Of An Dinh (an\_imal@hotmail.com) <automail@knowwho.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Wed, Apr 26, 2017 at 11:15 AM

Dear UT PSC,

We were lucky to get solar panels on our home prior to these proposals, but it's imperative to support growth in clean energy in the valley by opposing barriers to alternate power sources.

As a physician I treat many patients who have health issues due to our pollution. I am doing my part to reduce this by using solar and driving an electric car. Your

Commission should do its part to ensure policies are in place that promote health and sustainable energy solutions for Utah.

Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White,

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's rooftop solar customers.

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per month for average non-solar customers.

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers. Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles Utah's vibrant solar industry.

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's monopoly take away our rooftop solar!

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power

Sincerely,

An Dinh 625 i Street Salt Lake City, UT 84103 an\_imal@hotmail.com (801) 521-6403



# Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change

KnowWho Automail (automail@knowwho.com) On Behalf Of Randall Eggert (randall.henry.eggert@gmail.com) <automail@knowwho.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Wed, Apr 26, 2017 at 10:50 AM

Dear UT PSC,

Utah should be on the forefront of solar power. We have wonderful sun, and we could position ourselves as one of the leaders in the world if the legislature chose to.

Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White,

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's rooftop solar customers.

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per month for average non-solar customers.

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers. Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles Utah's vibrant solar industry.

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's monopoly take away our rooftop solar!

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power

Sincerely,

Randall Eggert 3205 E Oakcliff Dr.. Millcreek, UT 84124 randall.henry.eggert@gmail.com (801) 541-6221



## Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change

1 message

KnowWho Automail (automail@knowwho.com) On Behalf Of Peter Vordenberg (petervordenberg@hotmail.com) <automail@knowwho.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Wed, Apr 26, 2017 at 10:17 AM

o. psc@dian.go

Dear UT PSC,

Solar Power is in the best health, economic and social interest of Utah. Do the right thing for the most people - protect and encourage renewable energy including rooftop solar! Thank you, Pete Vordenberg SLC, UT Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White,

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's rooftop solar customers.

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per month for average non-solar customers.

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers. Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles Utah's vibrant solar industry.

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's monopoly take away our rooftop solar!

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power

Sincerely,

Peter Vordenberg 633 8th ave Salt Lake City, UT 84103 petervordenberg@hotmail.com (801) 837-8058



### Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change

1 message

KnowWho Automail (automail@knowwho.com) On Behalf Of Adam Wester (awester@gmail.com) <automail@knowwho.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Tue, Apr 25, 2017 at 7:02 PM

Dear UT PSC,

I am interested in clean energy and prefer this type of energy.

Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White,

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's rooftop solar customers.

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per month for average non-solar customers.

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers. Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles Utah's vibrant solar industry.

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's monopoly take away our rooftop solar!

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power

Sincerely,

Adam Wester 900 Bitner, Rd. N-11 Park City, UT 84098 awester@gmail.com (801) 913-4307



## Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 1 message

KnowWho Automail (automail@knowwho.com) On Behalf Of Ana Van Pelt (ana@nichesnowboards.com) <a href="mailto:sutomail@knowwho.com">automail@knowwho.com</a>>

Tue, Apr 25, 2017 at 10:27 PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC.

Pleeeeeease don't kill Utah's solar industry!!!!! We only have one Earth and we all live on it. We should take care of the environment that supports our life. Please, listen to science.

Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White.

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's rooftop solar customers.

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per month for average non-solar customers.

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers. Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles Utah's vibrant solar industry.

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's monopoly take away our rooftop solar!

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power

Sincerely,

Ana Van Pelt 3325 E Edward Way Salt Lake City, UT 84124 ana@nichesnowboards.com (949) 689-0614